
 

Friday 24 May 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer           

 

The Grassroots Sports Academy, Barnsley will be running a number of free extra-curricular clubs again this half term. The clubs 

will run from 3.05 pm to 4.30 pm (see below for days).  

 

Clubs can be booked via Schoolcomms from today until Sunday 2 June 2024. 

 

Every club has a limited number of spaces and will be allocated on a first come, first served basis.  Once a club is full, the booking 
option will disappear. 
 
You will need to collect your child from the HUB door.  The extra-curricular clubs will finish at 4.30 pm PROMPT. 
During the dark nights all children will need to be collected including children in years 5 & 6.  When the nights start to get 
lighter, year 5 and 6 children can walk home by themselves if this is authorised by you when booking them on the club on 
School Gateway.  
 

Please also bear in mind that if there isn’t sufficient uptake for a particular club, then this will unfortunately have to be 

cancelled. 

 

We do appreciate the high demand of our extra-curricular clubs and also that this should be an enjoyable experience for ALL the 

children and staff participating. Therefore, if your child does not follow the school’s behaviour rules, the privilege of attending 

the relevant club will be withdrawn (you will be informed of this decision). 

 

When collecting your child from the club, please DO NOT park in the staff car park.  You will need to park on the main road and 

walk to collect your child from the HUB.  We would appreciate it if you could pass this message on to any other adults that may 

be collecting your child from the club on your behalf.  This is for the safety of ALL our children. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and co-operation. 

Heather Garth Primary Academy 

Grassroots Sports Academy Summer 2 Extra-Curricular Clubs  

Year Groups Day of club Club activity Time of club Number of 
Sessions 

Year 4, 5 and 6 Wednesday  
5 June to 10 July  

Multisport Club - In the club, the 
children will have the opportunity to 
play sports such as hockey, dodge ball, 
tag rugby, basketball, indoor athletics 
and gymnastics. 

 

3.05 pm – 
4.30 pm 

6 weeks 

Year 1, 2, 3, 4, 5 and 6 Thursday  
6 June to 11 July  

Boys Football - In our boys’ football 
sessions children will have the 
opportunity to learn how to pass, 
receive and shoot in football. 
 

3.05 pm – 
4.30 pm 

6 weeks 

Year 1, 2, 3, 4, 5 and 6 Monday  
3 June to 8 July  

Girls Football - In our girls’ football 
sessions children will have the 
opportunity to learn how to pass, 
receive and shoot in football. 
 

3.05 pm – 
4.30 pm 

6 weeks 

 


